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Sam Khalil <skhalil@usc.edu>
Thursday, January 28, 2010 6:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

To whom it may concern,

I am writing today to voice my concern as a small trader (with limited capital)
I am against the new leverage Change for the Forex Market. 10:1 will simply
Prevent may small traders like myself to trade the Forex market. To some this is
The only means of making a living or extra taxable income. Please reconsider changing the leverage level.

Concerned trader,
Sam Kha]i]
626-922-6721


